
November 2019 

Yeah! the weather is great for riding once again. Our meeting is this coming Sunday, Oct. 
20th. So, I don't have any information to share about our meeting. A number of us in the 
chapter are busy with preparations for our upcoming Halloween Party on Saturday, Oct. 26. 
For this party we are partnering with the VFW in Golden Valley where we hold our monthly 
meetings. This is an exciting event as it is our first fundraising event, so keeping fingers 
crossed for a good turnout. At our upcoming meeting we are holding our election of officers 
for next year. 

I will have a lot more to share for a report next month. 
 
Tom Aydt 
Mohave Chapter Coordinator 


